
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pre-Publication Offer on PRISON Bibles 
 

Following the announcement of the Prison Bible at the 50th National Jail-Prison Ministry Workshop 
in Corpus Christi, June 12-14, positive responses began flowing in for this exciting joint project of  
NLBM and Kings Crossing Prison Ministries.  
 

As expected, prison workers and ministries are projecting what their annual need is for Bibles and 
preordering the $8 Bibles to take advantage of the $2 discount, plus shipping. Printing will begin in  
early January. The pre-publication offer is in effect 
from now until December 31, 2024. The cost per 
Bible goes to $10 each after January 1, 2025. 
 

Shipping charges will be billed after delivery. Mark  
your check: For “Prison” Bibles.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Since 1984: Reconciling 
persons to God, families and 

society 
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In Loving Memory ~ In Honor Of 
 

Family Upreach expresses gratitude to those remembering loved ones and honoring those cherished with gifts. 
These remembrances allow souls to be taught how to transform destructive behaviors into positive behaviors.  
 

Received from:  In loving memory of:  Received from:  In loving memory of: 
Dr/M Dale Underwood Dan Richardson  M/M Buck Griffith  Helen Horne 
M/M Bob Wachtel  Dan Richardson  Dr/M Dale Underwood  Helen Horne 
M/M Buck Griffith  Dan Richardson  Dr. HM Motsinger  Helen Horne  
  
    

 
 
 
 
 

  



Family Upreach, Inc 
Dba: NewLife Behavior Ministries 

 

2024 marks the 40th Anniversary of this impactful ministry! A few years ago, Dr. H.M. Motsinger (Founder of NLBM), 
asked if we could “estimate how many individuals have studied NLB lessons”? Coming up with an answer is similar  

to eating an elephant—you have to start with one bite at a time. Our 15 courses  
were developed at various times but if we start with “A Sense of Self” in 1984,  
the task becomes more manageable. Still, with 40,000 students studying by  
correspondence (through our Corpus Christi office alone), the total becomes  
astronomical. Add others in 40+ states plus, so many others in other countries  
who are studying in other languages and—the total has to be in the millions!    

 

We only began assigning “license” numbers to NLB courses 20 years ago and the licenses distributed to date add up 
to 5386 in the USA. There are an estimated 10,000 NLB certified instructors teaching our lessons. Each course has 
13 lessons consisting of 12 pages each (156 letter-size pages). If each instructor only taught ONE course a year to 
ONE student—it is an accumulation of 1,560,000 pages taught! Then, multiply that number by 10, 20 or 100…..  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Family Upreach, Inc.  
3833 South Staples, Suite S-101, Corpus Christi, Texas 78411 

(361) 855-3372     Email: nlbcasa@yahoo.com     Website: www.nlbm.org 
Dr. Dale Underwood, President     Dr. H.M. Motsinger, Founder, President Emeritus 

Board of Trustees: Charles Barber, Jim Burrus, D.C. Chambers, Linda Crofton, Marshall Danby, Lynda Drum, Buck Griffith,  
Eric Jackson, Dr. HM Motsinger, Dave Olson, Jerry Stephenson, Barbara Tubbs, Craig Tucker, Dr. Dale Underwood, Gary Wyder  

 

Endowment Fund Report 
 

In an effort to keep you 
informed, the Endowment 

Fund—as of August 31—stood  
at $69,826.18. Thank you  

for your support! 

Day of Giving 
 

Mark your calendar: Tuesday, 
November 12, is the Coastal 

Bend Community Foundation’s 
“Day of Giving”— 

 

Double Your Gift! 
 

October 1 – December 31 
 

Unlike gifts for specific causes, 
funds contributed in our Annual 

Fund Drive, help start the New Year 
with a positive balance and a 

positive attitude 

Welcome to our . . . 

                   PODCASTS 
 

Almost since the day he arrived, Recardo Reyes has improved our visibility via public  
media. While engaged in mission work outside the United States, this is how Recardo  
remained in touch with and reported on his efforts to friends and congregations who  
supported him.  
 

It is easy to get so wrapped up in doing the Lord’s work that we overlook this. As we  
go through each day, we wish we were wearing bodycams so you could experience it  
in the same moment with us. 
 

Then enters Walker Hill, the first participant in our Gideon Project! In addition to many  
      other God-given talents, Walker has blessed the ministry  

with both skill and enthusiasm. Under the bright lights, a  
live microphone, and running camera, this giant of a man  
comes alive. During the recent national jail and prison ministry workshop in June,  
Walker conducted interviews featuring recovering addicts, ex-offenders, workers,  
and other guests. These are now continuing weekly, and you are invited to tune in,  
watch and listen.  

 

      To do so, simply type the URL address below into your search bar on your internet,  
  press “enter” and you are in . . . 
 

                                                                   https://www.youtube.com/@thekingcastpodcast 
     

      These are not professionally produced but we promise to get better. Walker says  
we should ask you to “like” us. It is sort of like nominating us to receive an Emmy.  
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